Welcome to Middle School Field Hockey
As we head into the 2014 season there are a few items we’d like all parents and players to be aware of:
1. During the first two weeks of practice we will be forming both the “A” and “B” teams that make up the Middle School Field Hockey team. We will be looking at players’ attendance, attitude, conditioning, and stick work. As stated in previous handouts cuts are always a possibility. Final teams will be posted on Friday 8/23.
2. We are also looking for Managers for the team. If your child decides they want to be part of the team in a supportive role please have them see one of the coaches.

3. Once again we will be using our athletic website at www.slaterathletics.org. We are asking that all parents go to the website and sign up for email/phone alerts. This is how we will be communicating cancellations and changes to the schedule. This includes cancellations due to weather. There will no longer be a phone chain. If you do not have access to the internet please let Coach Klein know as soon as possible.
4. Enclosed are several papers for your athlete:

· Rules and Regulations for Middle School Field Hockey 
· Student-Athlete Agreement (keep one copy and sign and return one copy)

· Parental Consent for Photos, Videos, and Other Images (sign and return)

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to help your children become the best student-athletes they can be. We hope they will enjoy the sport of field hockey as much as we do!
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Sincerely,

Coach Klein

Coach Dickey
